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Comments: I see a new project to improve conditions in the panhandle is being prepared for the Lakeview, Idaho

area. Hopefully it will be done better than the so called shared stewardship program.

I see Mr. Little telling people how it will look like a park and protect us from fire, but I only see park like areas by

roads and houses, but back in the woods I see clear-cuts. As a matter of fact, I have not seen so many clear-cuts

since I worked part time for the forest service around Riggins in the early 70's. Which I might add has been

burning regularly in the last 10 to15 years. 

I live in the Panhandle and in the last 5 yrs. I have seen far more clear-cut scares than burn scares. And then we

have to endure months of smoke from slash piles and forest fires. Mostly from slash piles.

You can drive from CDA to BF and you now are never in an area where you can't see clear-cuts (not parks) 

I guess as Mr. Trump said it best, if we get rid of the forests we will have no forest fires.

If that is what you are going for, you are doing great.  Food for Thought.

 


